
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                                

  

 

  

  

       

     

   

  

    

     

   

 

 

 

 

    
 

 
 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
January 31, 2022 

Death Investigation 

Adams County, Colo. (January 31, 2022): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a possible murder/suicide. 

On 01/31/2022 at approximately 9:45 a.m., Adams County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a 

residence in the 1300 block of West 67th Avenue for a report of a deceased male. Upon arrival, deputies 

located an adult male deceased from an apparent self-inflicted gunshot wound and an adult female 

deceased from multiple gunshot wounds. 

Adams County Sheriff’s Office detectives responded to the location along with members of the ACSO 

Crime Scene and Laboratory Team. Detectives are conducting interviews of witnesses, neighbors, 

victims, and others, and examining electronic and physical evidence. This investigation is preliminary 

and ongoing. 

Additional investigation revealed the victim is a Deputy Sheriff of the Denver Sheriff’s Department. 

--END--

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 
303-655-3223 (Office) 
asherman@adcogov.org 
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